
The next PTO 

meeting will be 

Wednesday, May 1, 

2024 at 5 pm in the 

Kistler Elementary 

Library! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Kistler Elementary 

Playground Benefit Golf 

Tournament | 4.20.24 

 

Kindergarten Field Trip | 

4.30.24 

 

First Grade Field Trip | 

5.8.24 

 

Teacher Appreciation 

Week | 5.06.24 to 5.10.24 

 

Second Grade Field Trip | 

5.10.24 

 

 

PTO Board 

President-  Monica Smith 

Vice President- Raeann Heaster  

Treasurer- Cassie McConaughey 

Secretary- Brooke Park 

Public Relations- Kayla Stake 

 

  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Kistler Students Begin the Summer Countdown!  
As April’s showers bring May flowers, Kistler students begin the countdown to 

summer! April has been a busy month for both students and staff, decorating 

the halls with spring bulletin boards that brighten up these dull, rainy days!  

 

As the end of the school year approaches, students not only have begun the 

countdown to summer, but also the countdown to their field trips! Please be 

on the lookout for reminders about upcoming field trips and any special 

requests to wear sneakers, bring in money, pack a lunch, etc. that homeroom 

teachers may send home!  A list of field trip dates and locations is below!  

 

  

 

Kistler Elementary School 
April 2024 

PTO Newsletter 

Kistler Art Classes have been roaring with 

fun as students learn about the Chinese 

New Year! First Grade students created 

beautiful hanging lanterns and Second 

Grade students created bold dragons! 



April showers truly are bringing in May flowers as students and staff have been busy welcoming spring in the halls! May is 

almost here and with that come so many end of the year activities!  

During April’s meeting, PTO officers discussed the upcoming Golf Fundraiser for Kistler Elementary’s Playground! The PTO 

would like to remind families about the upcoming golf fundraiser. Leadership Huntingdon County has graciously stepped 

forward and offered to work alongside Kistler PTO in hosting the golf tournament at the American Legion County Club this 

Saturday, April 20. Registration for the tournament is at 9 am with a shotgun start at 10 am. We hope to see you there!  

The PBIS Team at Kistler is also hosting a Splash A Teacher Event on Friday, May 3, which is sure to be a fun, wet mess! 

Students can purchase a cup of water for $1 or a bucket of water for $5 and splash any teacher or teachers they would like! 

The money and completed form must be returned by Monday, April 29th. The list of teachers to be splashed is below! 

Kistler Elementary is also hosting a spring picnic on Thursday, May 9th where families can come in and enjoy a lunch with their 

child! Each lunch is $5 and families have a choice of hot dog, hamburger or baked chicken. Completed forms and money are 

due as soon as possible!  

Monday, May 6 begins Staff Appreciation Week! This year, we are asking students to complete a special surprise with us! We 

are asking students to write Notes of Kindness for ANY teacher or staff within the school! These Notes of Kindness will then 

be decorated throughout the school to surprise our staff! Students can place the Notes of Kindness in a sealed envelope and 

send to school in their folder! Our school secretary will collect them! Any questions, please reach out to our page!  

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, May 1st  at 5 pm in the Kistler Elementary Library!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

April Meeting Highlights 


